
Welcome to the 2021/2022 Ringette Season!! 
 
My name is Kari Reintjes and I will be your U16 Director for the upcoming season. 

The season is quickly approaching, and I just wanted to update everyone on the current plan we have 
going forward.  
 
This year in SPRA we anticipate having 4 teams including a U16AA team, which is fantastic.   
 

A/B Game play evaluations 

For the evaluations there will be 3 skates for all athletes as listed below.  

Please note all players released from the “AA” tryouts will need to participate in the skates listed below. 

Skate 1 

• September 8, 2021 7:00pm - 8:00pm @ SOC 

Skate 2 

• September 12, 2021 6:00pm – 7:00pm @ GARC 

Skate 3 

• September 13, 2021 7:30pm – 8:30pm @ Millennium Place  

 

When it comes to the skates for game play evaluations please arrive no later then 30 mins before 

your ice time to check in and receive your pinnie. If for some reason your unable to make a 

session, please let us know so we can plan accordingly.  

SPRA executive’s goal is to have all teams announced on or before September 15, 2020 for all U16 
teams. 
 

Volunteers 

To accommodate the evaluation process, I will need volunteers for the Evaluation Games.  If you 

would like to volunteer for a spot, please let me know. 

Volunteers needed: 

• Welcome Desk -2 

• Bench Help - 4 (parents are not permitted to be on the same bench as their player) 

• Time/Shot Clock-2 
 

*All ice times are subject to change and will be communicated directly to you. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at the email address below. Please 

note I was having issues with my email address earlier so if you sent me an email and I did not reply, please 

send it again. Thanks 



Welcome to the 2021/2022 Ringette Season!! 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Kari Reintjes - U16/19 Director 
U16.19director@sherwoodparkringette.ca 
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